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This is my first ever public testimony because it is that important to me. Every year I 

vote, I wonder how people in other states do it in person. I sit down with my ballot 

and spend hours researching the people and measures. I grew up in a state with in-

person voting, raised by a single mother who worked long hours. We didn’t always 

make it to the polls. Voting from home should be expanded across the country, not 

restricted in Oregon, who can lead the way. Taking away vote by mail is just another 

attempt at voter suppression. Please keep it accessible to have engaged voters in 

Oregon who can vote on their own time, with a more informed vote, and not miss 

work and waste hours in lines. Thank you.  


